Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked for:
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information from Leicester City Council:
 
I am conducting research for my University Course on the impact of the Health and Social Care Act in the form of the Lead Provider Framework (LPF). I am asking for all bidder responses and submissions to the services you put out to tender on the LPF.
 
I am specifically asking for the approach they proposed to take to deliver the services.
 
By comparing the proposals you were offered it will enable me to understand some of the variation in LPF suppliers.  Additionally I am hoping this will allow me to compare Commissioning Support Units with external companies.
Leicester City Council Adult Social Care has not put out to tender any Lead Provider Framework. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

